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Dear parent/carer, 

 

On Tuesday 5th November, all S5 are visiting the Mercure Hotel in Livingston to learn about the different 

jobs that are available in the hotel industry. Our visit will consist of a walk around the hotel, learning about 

how the hotel runs and the various jobs that people do. There will be plenty of opportunities for our pupils to 

ask questions and discuss with hotel staff.  

 

We will leave Deans around 9.30am in the school minibus and return around 11.00am.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions about this trip. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Nicola da Silva 

PT CB@DCHS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

 


